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Clay, Robert

From: Young, Misty
Sent: Monday, January 25, 2016 3:00 AM
To: AllStudents; Facultystaff
Subject: Campus Security Alert 

Importance: High

The Lincoln University Police Department is currently investigating a threat made via social media. Media reports suggest the threat, 
which only references "Lincoln", is not locally targeted. This is a good time to be reminded to be aware of your surroundings and 
report any suspicious person or activity (including online) to LUPD by calling 573-681-5555 or emailing cops@lincolnu.edu.  
 
Office of University Relations 
ur@lincolnu.edu 
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Clay, Robert

From: University Relations
Sent: Monday, January 25, 2016 1:31 PM
To: AllStudents; Facultystaff
Subject: UPDATE: Campus Security Alert

After investigation, the threat appears to be targeted to schools outside of Missouri, with no local connection to Lincoln 
University.  As always, any suspicious person or activity (including via cyberspace) should be reported to the Lincoln 
University Police Department at 573‐681‐5555 or cops@lincolnu.edu.   
 
Office of University Relations 
303 Young Hall  
573‐681‐6032 
ur@lincolnu.edu 
www.lincolnu.edu  

 
 

 
 

From: Young, Misty [mailto:YoungM@lincolnu.edu]  
Sent: Monday, January 25, 2016 3:00 AM 
To: AllStudents; Facultystaff 
Subject: Campus Security Alert 
Importance: High 
 
The Lincoln University Police Department is currently investigating a threat made via social media. Media reports suggest the threat, 
which only references "Lincoln", is not locally targeted. This is a good time to be reminded to be aware of your surroundings and 
report any suspicious person or activity (including online) to LUPD by calling 573-681-5555 or emailing cops@lincolnu.edu.  
 
Office of University Relations 
ur@lincolnu.edu 
 


